Assessor's Office

Memo

To: Town Board

From: Cindy Hilbert

cc: Colleen Corcoran

Date: June 14, 2021

Re: June Report

We prepared 2 property tax estimates.

We processed 33 real property transfers.

Grievance Day was held on Tuesday May 25, 2021. The Board of Assessment Review reviewed 13 petitions. They are finishing up their determinations this week. The Final Assessment Roll will be filed on or before July 1, 2021.

We have been working with the school district to review and calculate the pro-rated taxes for the rollbacks for the upcoming school tax bills.

We will begin our annual review and data collection around mid-July.